
rosedale.eduReporting Choral Camp news since 2000   July 15, 2022 Vol. 22, No. 5

Farewell, Campers!

A goodbye word from Megan
Program Director

   Choral Camp 2022 was a smashing success!

   As this week has come to an end, I’ve been thinking 
about all the fun events we did and all the thinks we ac-
complished together. We learned a Hebrew song, sang camp 
songs until our throats hurt, learned to ice skate, sang 
some hymns, learned a dance, went on a hayride, played a 
lot of scatterball, and learned all about Ukraine.

   I have loved watching you all grow in your love for music. 
I know that if you allow him to, the Lord will direct your 
steps. May you never stop lifting your voices to praise Him!

   I look forward to seeing you all next year at Choral  
Camp 2023!
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